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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Thomas Gould   
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
8th July 2022 
 
PQ 33118/22-Deputy Thomas Gould-To ask the Minister for Health the average cost of 
providing professional supervision, counselling and mental health supports to social worker 
per worker. 
 
Dear Deputy Gould, 
 
Thank you for your representation.  
 
The National HSCP Office has developed a suite of resources to support supervision including a 
train the trainer education programme for supervisors and an education programme for 
supervisees. These programmes are delivered by trained trainers at local level and information 
about the training, resources and supervision training material is freely available on hseland.ie.  
 
In some instances where an appropriate level of supervision is not available at a local level 
other arrangements may need to be put in place. 
 
I hope this provides you with assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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